ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

February 6, 2025
CIRCULAR

There will be no regular classes on Friday, February 7, 2025, on account of the
departments conducting their Board of Studies Meetings. This day will also serve
as a revision holiday for students, providing them with the opportunity to prepare
for their mid-semester tests.
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